
West Sussex County Council

(Yapton: Public Footpath 156_1 & 156_2) (Temporary Closure) Order 2022

NOTICE is hereby given that the Secretary of State has granted permission for West
Sussex County Council to extend the operation of the above Order made under the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1984, which is presently in effect closing public footpath 156_1 in
Yapton, from its junction with public footpath 148 north-eastwards to its junction with
public footpath 156_2, and public footpath 156_2 from its junction with The Millers,
westwards to its junction with public footpath 157.

The extended closure of these routes is needed to protect public safety while a property
development is constructed on adjacent land.

The Order will now remain in effect until 12 March 2025, or until construction works are
completed, whichever is earlier.

Unfortunately, during the operative period of this Order, no alternative route is available
via the public rights of way network.

Any queries about the effect of the Order on traffic using the highway should be directed to
the West Sussex County Council Public Rights of Way Team, telephone number 01243
777620.

Dated this 9th day of March 2023

Director of Law & Assurance, County Hall, Chichester

Public Rights of Way, 1st Floor Northleigh, Tower Street, 

Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RH
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